
The Pupil Services Department of the Ipswich Public Schools will offer  a workshop,  

“Procedural Rights for Parents” on Tuesday, October 18 from 6 – 7:30 PM at Ipswich Middle 

School, Room A 121.  This presentation will explain the special education process and parent 

and student rights.  The presentation will include an overview of the Department of Elementary 

and Secondary Education ( DESE) Procedural Safeguards materials, as well as a  panel 

discussion.  Present at the workshop will be District evaluators , a Program  Manager from the 

Ipswich Public Schools, as well as the  Pupil Services Director. This is a workshop for parents 

who have children in special education, those who are considering a referral, and those who 

simply would like to gain more knowledge about special education. 
 

 

 

 


